1. CONTRACT NO. 99/2000-160 TUI STREET (FENDALTON TO KAHU)

AND ROA ROAD (TUI TO KOTARE) RR 11008
Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Project Engineer, Murray Angus

Corporate Plan Output: Capital Outputs page 9.5.80 and page 9.5.81

The purpose of this report was to inform the Board of the project details and
consultation outcomes and to have the Board recommend a tender
acceptance to the Council.

The contract is for the renewal of the kerbs, channels, road shoulders,
footpaths and grass berms in Tui Street from Fendalton Road to Kahu Road
and Roa Road from Tui Street to Kotare Street. The work consists of the
construction of kerbs, channels, asphaltic concrete paths, drainage works,
road shoulder restoration, landscape planting and cobblestone paving.

The standard roadworks information leaflet has been circulated inviting
comments relating to the project and all enquiries and comments from
residents and others have been satisfactorily resolved with the exception of
one householder’ s concerns regarding parking outside his property.

The estimate for the work is $575,000 which is above the $300,000
authority delegated to Council officers. A tender registration process has
been done and five companies were invited to submit proposals.

Tenders closed on 17 November and the following prices were received:

The Pothole People Limited $548,542.00
Francis Construction Limited $562,988.80
KB Quarries $574,346.50
Canroad Construction Limited $599,582.60

All prices exclude GST.

These prices include a contingency sum of $55,000 and the work is for a
20 week period.

The estimate for the work was $575,000.

Stephen Glenn of The Pothole People Limited has given an assurance that
the work can be completed within the specified time.

Recommendation:  That the lowest price conforming tender of The Pothole
People Limited for the sum of $548,542 be accepted.
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